Woodlawn School Creating Opportunity, Sharing Success

Drumoyne Gardens
West Monkseaton
Whitley Bay
NE25 9DL
0191 6432590
office@woodlawnschool.org.uk
www.woodlawn.org.uk
Facebook - Woodlawn School
Twitter@WoodlawnLive



Friday 18th December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following information reported in the news yesterday I would like to clarify the return back to school in January for Woodlawn School pupils.

We will be fully open to all pupils from 4th January 2021 as planned.

Schools are also being asked to plan for COVID testing of staff and pupils. We currently do not have full information on this and are therefore unable to make any plans as a result. We will in due course carefully consider if/ how we could implement this.

Please understand that all testing would be with your consent so you need have no worries that this would happen without full planning, communication and consultation with you.

Thank you for your support this term. If you have any concerns or would like to discuss further please do not hesitate to call.

Yours Sincerely,

Gill Wilson Head teacher

'The school's work to promote pupils' personal development and welfare is outstanding' - Ofsted October 2018











